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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Trommer, Bob@Waterboards [Bob.Trommer@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 12:14 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Chevron 21-1283 / Express Auto Clinic, 3810 Broadway, Oakland, CA (RO56 / Claim 

10630)

Thank you. 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 11:59 AM 
To: Lockwood, George@Waterboards; Trommer, Bob@Waterboards; Hoffmore, Roger@Waterboards 
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 
Subject: Chevron 21-1283 / Express Auto Clinic, 3810 Broadway, Oakland, CA (RO56 / Claim 10630) 
 
Gentlemen, 
ACEH has reviewed and approved the well destruction report dated March 26, 2014 for the subject site.  The wells were 
ordered closed by the SWRCB on March 26, 2013.  The wells were destroyed and waste removal documentation initiated 
on March 17, 2014.  Final signoff for waste removal has not been provided, nor has final surface repaving occurred due to 
inclement weather; however, ACEH is satisfied the wells have been sufficiently destroyed for the purpose of closure of 
the site by the SWRCB. 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


